
              WELCOME TO FIRST GRADE!

Contact Me:
mulcahyd@gccs-nh.org 

Or on School Status 
Connect!(after the first 
week of school)

Hello First Grade!  I am Ms. Mulcahy and I 
am so excited to be your first grade 
teacher.  We are going to have so much 
fun learning all things first grade using 
the arts as our vessel.  This will be my 3rd 
year teaching at GCCSA, and my 18th year 
as an educator. I love books, science, 
coffee, and playing the saxophone. I am 
looking forward to our first day of school 
on August 27th! Or better yet, maybe I’ll 
see you on August 26th at our back to 
school social. That will be a good time to 
drop off classroom supplies and see your 
new classroom. I hope you all have a sunny 
summer! 

You can find our first grade 
supply and wish list on our 
school website http://
gccsanh.org  by clicking the 
“About” section and then “Our 
Teachers”. 


mailto:mulcahyd@gccs-nh.org
http://gccsanh.org
http://gccsanh.org

